
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

ARAMAC AND MUTTABURRA SEWER MANHOLE INSPECTION WORKS 
 

Council wishes to advise Aramac and Muttaburra residents that 
inspections of all sewer manholes will be carried out from Thursday 
22 July 2021 for approximately 3 weeks.  Entry to some properties 
may be required over this period by Council and George Bourne and 
Associates (GBA) representatives.  Services will not be disrupted. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please telephone the Aramac 
Administration Office on 07 4652 9900 or the Muttaburra Office and 
Library on 07 4658 7191.  
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